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 Election Notice 
                   Station Department 

In accordance with the Constitution of the Transport Workers Union of 

America and Local 100’s By–Laws, the election to fill an Executive 

Board position in the Station Department, (who will also serve as 

Convention Delegate) will take place by secret mail ballot mailed out on 

Wednesday July 19, 2017 to all those who are members of Local 100 in 

good standing as of July 1, 2017.    

 

The tally will be conducted at the Transport Workers Union, Local 100, 

Headquarters, located at 195 Montague Street, 3rd Floor, Brooklyn, NY 

11201, on Wednesday August 9, 2017, beginning at 8:30 a.m. 
 

In order to have his/her ballot counted, a member must be in good 

standing at the time of the tally of ballots on August 9, 2017 (must have 

no outstanding dues arrears). 
 

Any member who does not receive a ballot by July 24, 2017, should 

contact the Election Committee at (212) 873-6000 ext 2090. Requests 

for replacement ballots must be made by no later than 3:00 p.m. on 

August 3, 2017. 

 

Reminder: Only members in good standing are eligible to have their 

vote counted. If you have questions concerning your dues status, 

please call the TWU Local 100 Dues office:  

212.873.6000 ext 2084 

                            Issued by the Transport Workers Union  Local 100 Elections Committee    

195 Montague Street 3
rd

 floor | Brooklyn  N.Y. 11201                                                            212.873.6000 ext 2090 


